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In anticipation of Interim Finance Committee (IFC) meetings during fiscal year 2017, the
following are TENTATIVE agency deadlines. All items requiring IFC approval must be
submitted to the Budget Division by the date shown below for the corresponding IFC meeting.
Although these dates are subject to change, agencies should consider them as probable given
they will not change unless there are significant differences between the anticipated IFC

meetings and actual meeting dates.

IFC Meeting Agency Deadline
October 2016 August 26, 2016
December 2016 October 14, 2016
January 2017 November 18, 2016
April 2017 February 10, 2017
June 2017 April 21,2017

Once the Legislative Counsel Bureau (LCB) has scheduled the meeting, an email will be sent out
announcing the date, time and location of the meeting. Information regarding IFC can be found

on our website at http://budget.nv.gov/Interim-Finance-Committee/




